
 

 

 

 

 

 

14 February 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Y8 Trip to “The Big Bang” UK Young Scientist and Engineers Fair  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  

  
The Science department have organised a trip to the NEC on Thursday, 19th June, open 
to  broaden their understanding of science both to give a wider understanding of the role of 
science in the workplace and to generally inspire them.  
 

We will leave school at 11.30am and anticipate returning by 5.30 pm. Pupils will require a 
packed lunch, those who receive pupil premium will have one provided for them. Pupils are 
expected attend the trip in normal school uniform. Mobile phones will be permitted to take 
photos of the exhibits, however misuse of phones will be dealt with in line with the school 
policy.  
  
If you have already expressed an interest, we will need for you to pay £13.50 on Parent Pay 
by Friday, 28th February and confirm permission for your child to take part, if you are in 
receipt of pupil premium this will be £4.50. This needs to be confirmed by the person with 
parental responsibility. Apologies for the short date as we have a provisional booking for the 
coaches that expires in March. If you have not expressed an interest and you would still like 
to attend we do have another 6 places available. 
  
Please note that all payments are unfortunately non-refundable.   
 
We are very much looking forward to an exciting and enjoyable day.  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
Mrs J Pritchard  
Teacher of Science  
  
Mr G Jones  

Teacher of Science 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


